Rutherford County
Community Development Block Grant
Notice of First Public Hearing

Rutherford County is holding a Public Hearing in order to receive citizen input in the development
of Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) applications for the upcoming year. CDBG
funds may be used for a variety of different activities including: Neighborhood Revitalization (NC
Neighborhood), Economic Development (ED), Infrastructure (1), and Demolition projects. In
addition, North Carolina has received Community Development Block Grant Coronavirus
(CDBG-CV) monies as part of the CARES Act. CDBG-CV funds can be used for a variety of
different activities that prepare, prevent, or respond to the health and economic impacts of COVID-
19. Applications are to be submitted to the North Carolina Department of Commerce or North
Carolina Department of Environmental Quality. Programs are designed to provide grants to local
units of governments for housing, housing related activities, and public facilities that support
housing activities for low-to-moderate-income persons, job creation, the elimination of slum and
blighted conditions or for efforts to support families, small business, and economic recovery as a
result of COVID-19.

The Public Hearing will be held by Rutherford County on Wednesday October 21%, 2020 at 2:30
p.m., Rutherford County Commissioner Chambers located at 289 North Main Street,
Rutherfordton, North Carolina. Any interested citizens are encouraged to attend this Public
Hearing.

Accommodations for the disabled are available upon request prior to the meeting. Please contact
Debra Conner at (828) 287-6145 if you need assistance.

Esta informacion estd disponible en espaiol o en cualquier otro idioma a peticion.  Por favor
contacto Debra Conner en (828) 287-6145.

The Public is invited to attend.




